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MEMORANDUM

To:  The Honorable Presid t and Members of the Baltimore City Council

From:

Date: March 26,2015

Re:  City Council Bill 15-0485 - Urban Renewal — Sharp Leadenhall -
Amendment

certain language and references, to delete from the Plan certain provisions relating
to inclusionary housing that have been superseded by an Ordinance of the Mayor
and City Council, to delete Appendix A in its entirety, to reletter Appendix B to

If this bill is enacted, it would update the Sharp Leadenhal] Urban Renewal Plan
(URP) that was originally adopted in 1974 and expires in May of 2016. The

The Department of Housing and Community Development supports the passage

of City Council Bill 15-0485.
<

cc: Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor s Office of Government Relations
Mr. Colin Tarbert, Deputy Mayor
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